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THESE MINUTES ARE SUBJECT TO BOARD APPROVAL  
REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 4 Board of Education 

 
April 25, 2016 

 
A public hearing on the proposed Regional School District No. 4 Board of Education budget for 2016-17 was held on 
Tuesday April 25, 2016, in the John Winthrop Middle School Library, with the following Board members in 
attendance:  Chris Riley, Jennifer Clark, Elaine Fitzgibbons, Jane Cavanaugh, Jim Olson, and Leigh Rankin  
 
Also in attendance:   

  
 Administrators:  Superintendent Dr. Ruth I. Levy, Assistant Superintendent Kristina Martineau,    

Business Manager Garth Sawyer  
  

 Audience of Citizens:  2 citizens 
 
 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Chairman Chris Riley opened the public hearing at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Superintendent Levy and Board Chair Chris Riley gave an overview of the proposed Region 4 budget for 2016-17. 
 
 
The Public Hearing was closed at 7:42 pm. 
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